THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
OF THE
LINCOLN CITY LIBRARY FOUNDATION
AND
THE LINCOLN CITY LIBRARY BOARD
CORDIALLY INVITE

MRS, LILLIAN HEWS POUEY

TO
A PREVIEW OPEN HOUSE
FOR THE NEW ADDITION TO
THE BENNETT MARTIN PUBLIC LIBRARY
AND
THE LILLIAN HELMS POLLEY MUSIC STUDIO-GALLERY

BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 7:00 AND 9:00 P.M.
SUNDAY, JANUARY 19, 1969

14TH AND N STREETS LINCOLN, NEBRASKA



